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October 6, 2015 
 
To: IFTA Commissioners and law enforcement 
 
From: Garry Hinkley, Maine IFTA Commissioner 
 
Re: 2015 fading decals 
 
It has been reported that some 2015 Maine IFTA decals are fading.  We would ask that jurisdictions 
continue to honor Maine’s 2015 decals whenever possible.   
 
Maine IFTA account status information may be verified through SAFER, through the IFTA Clearinghouse, 
or by calling 207/624-9000 ex. 52136. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 


